
    It was a busy morning.  Since our system is down for upgrades, I was using electronic
PDF’s to look up student information and schedules.  I did attendance using Excel and
pasting data in.  It took a while to do.  After lunch, I went over to the district office and
picked up some things for our school secretary.  I had some good conversations during the
day as well.  This evening I came home and packed up for Thanksgiving since I’m headed to
Mom & Dad’s after work tomorrow.  I had a short conversation with a friend from high
school on Facebook.  Then I watched “Little People, Big World” and “Heroes.”
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